Dinner with ZI President

Representatives from the Toowoomba Garden City Zonta Club attended a dinner at the parliamentary annex in Brisbane hosted by District Governor Ros Kinder.

The guest speaker was Zonta International President Mary Ellen Bittner. She is a member of  the Washington club which has about 96 members 

She spoke about the difference we can make by supporting the international projects of Zonta. She also encouraged all members to attend District Conference in October (Gold Coast) and International Convention June 2006 in Melbourne.

In the latest Zontian Mary Ellen writes about our mission -to advance the status of women. Her address will be on the District website.  
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